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THANK YOU
The Canadian Union of Educational Workers, Local 3 
would like to thank all members of the York community 
who supported us during the period of the strike. We 
especially thank all those full time faculty members, 
support staff, students, Osgoode professors and 
students who supported us by coming out to the picket
lines.
If anything was gained from the strike it is a renewed 
sense of camaraderie and friendship which developed 
between all these groups of people, especially on the
picket lines.
The two strikes this October brought to light the fact that 
the industrial model of collective bargaining is a reality a 
York. Despite the threats and intimidation from the 
Administration and Board of Governors, we struggled 
together and have come out of it much stronger and with 

respect for each other as union members and
students.
new

would like to assure students thatAs the strike is over we 
CUEW members will do all that is possible to make up 
for lost time and continue our struggle for quality 
education at York.

THANK YOU ALL AGAIN 
FOR YOUR SUPPORT

In Solidarity,
The Members of CUEW, Local 3
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